
to write your child’s full name in each item, including their coats and pumps. 

We believe school uniform plays a key role in promoting pride, self-confidence, and a feeling 

of belonging. These factors contribute to our pupils’ wellbeing and removes any pressures of 

deciding what to wear and asking parents for expensive fashion items for school wear.  

 

We encourage pupils to feel proud to be part of our school family and this includes the wearing 

of correct uniform.  We are also mindful of the majority of our families culture and traditions, 

whilst being part of a community school in Oldham.  

 

White short, three-quarter or long-sleeved polo shirts and cotton shirts are available to buy. This 

means children can take their sweatshirt off when it is warm and still be covered.   

 

Girls can wear grey or black leggings under their skirt or pinafore but not leggings on their own. 

 

Children who wear a head scarf need a pull on one for health and safety reasons. No pins are 

allowed. 

 

Stud earrings, a tabij and a sensible watch may be worn. All jewellery must be removed for all 

PE and swimming lessons.  

 

We are mindful of costs and although we have branded PE t-shirts and a hoody, children can 

wear a collared polo shirt in their house colour and their school sweatshirt or cardigan. 

 

All clothing including coats, need to be labelled with your child’s name and class. This is the only 

way your lost items can be returned to you. 

 

If you have any concerns with the cost of uniform, please come and speak to a member of the 

office staff or speak to one of the Strategy Team who are available every day, at the school 

gates, before and after school. 

 

All our uniform is available at Debonaire in Oldham and non-branded items are stocked at Asda, 

Tesco and all main supermarkets. 

 

Please see over for our school uniform details. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Atkinson-Smith 

Headteacher 



Polo shirts in your child’s house colour 
with black leggings, black jogging 
bottoms or black shorts. 

  Burnley Brow School Uniform 

Our indoor PE uniform 

Black pumps with brown soles.  
These should be named and kept 
in school in a drawstring bag on 
your child’s peg. 

Purple sweatshirt or cardigan.  

Trousers or a grey skirt/pinafore with  black/grey 
leggings, black, grey or white tights or black, grey or 
white socks. Leggings cannot be worn on their own. 

On hot days children can 
wear shorts or a purple 
summer dress. They can 
leave their sweatshirts at 
home. 

A pull on plain head scarf in purple, black or white. 

Our outdoor PE uniform 

Polo shirts in your child’s house colour with black leggings, black jogging 

bottoms or black shorts (as above) and trainers. A purple zip-up hoody (with 

logo available) or a school branded sweatshirt or cardigan. 

A short, three-quarter or long-sleeved white 
polo shirt. Year 6 can wear a white short , 
three quarter or long sleeved cotton shirt 
and a school tie.  

Sensible, non-slip 
shoes or trainers, 
preferably black. 

Long sleeved polo shirts for 
PE should be available from 
January 2025. 

Children must not wear a sweatshirt or 

hoody for indoor PE. 


